
Creating more jobs, boosting local businesses 
and connecting more Victorians to loved ones

The Victorian Government is fast-tracking better mobile coverage 
and broadband across the state through the $550 million Connecting 
Victoria program. 

It’s never been more important to be connected – for family, community, 
work and safety. That’s why we are asking Victorians to help identify 
where mobile and broadband improvements are most needed.

New mobile and broadband infrastructure will mean more jobs and 
a boost for local businesses and will help Victorians stay connected 
to loved ones. 

It will give more Victorians the opportunity to participate in the online 
world, with better mobile coverage at home and when out and about. 

The first locations to receive upgrades or new infrastructure are 
expected to be announced later this year, with more to follow across 
the state. 

TELL US ABOUT MOBILE AND BROADBAND CONNECTIVITY

Help us identify where mobile and broadband improvements are 
most needed across the state.

Use our interactive map to pinpoint where you are experiencing  
a problem with mobile coverage or internet. You will also be asked 
to describe your problem.

HAVE YOUR SAY
Tell us where mobile and broadband improvements 
are most needed. 

To have your say go to  
engage.vic.gov.au/connecting-victoria 
before 20 September 2021

Authorised and published by the Victorian Government,  
1 Treasury Place, Melbourne
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